

Executive Headteacher: Mr J Evans Headteacher:

Miss J Brown



15th October 2018

Dear Parents

LONGLEAT HOUSE - CHARITY FUNDRAISING EVENT

During the week of 12th – 16th November New Close School will be doing different activities to raise money for BBC Children in Need.

One of the events that week, will be a Bring and Buy Sale on Monday 12th November. We are hoping that you can help by donating any toys, games, books and dolls that are complete, and in good condition, to sell at the sale (great for a clear out just before the festive period!). Your help would be greatly appreciated and all proceeds are going to an amazing cause!

Any items can be dropped off at the school office with Mrs Wootten and need to be in by **Thursday 8th November**. Any items left over from the sale will be donated to local charities in Warminster. For any more information please see myself or Mrs Maguire.

Details of the other events planned for that week will follow in due course.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Parkinson Head of Longleat House

New Close Primary School

30 Imber Road, Warminster, Wiltshire BA12 9JJ Telephone 01985 212304 Email office@newclose.wilts.sch.uk



Mrs S Parkinson